Environment and Customer Services .
)

www.ealing.gov.uk

Corridor 4: Urban Realm Improvements Scheme
Northfields Avenue

S01278 EALING REF
1 November 2013 DATE

Dear Sir or Madam,
Works notification: Upgrade of Pedestrian crossing outside of Northfields Station

Ealing Council and its contractor Murrill Construction Ltd are starting work to
improve the crossing outside of Northfields Station on 18 November 2013.

These works include the upgrade of the existing signalised crossing; new footway
paving and carriageway resurfacing works. The works will be substantially
completed in four weeks - barring unforeseen circumstances. The crossing
upgrade works will be carried out with signing and barriers for up to 2 weeks and
the carriageway resurfacing works will be carried out under temporary signals
for up to 2 weeks.

Whilst we will try to minimise any disturbance, we believe that any short-term
inconvenience will be outweighed by the long-term improvements to the area.
Therefore, may | take this opportunity to apologise in advance for any disruption
and thank you for your co-operation.

Ealing Council and Murrill Construction apologise in advance for any disruption to
your business and thank you for your cooperation.

If you require any further information or have any concerns as a direct
consequence of the actual works taking place, require special deliveries,
disabled access during the works or if you think your car has been moved please
contact Murrill Construction Ltd on 020 8578 4275.

Yours faithfully,
Y
Callum Donald

Project Engineer
London Borough Ealing - Highways Department
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